Message

From: Tany Lord [fO=LINK/CU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TLORD]
Sent: 03/08/2004 16:50:12
To: Anthony Burd [/O=LINK/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ABURD]; Brian Martin

ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TCULL]

CC: Darren Hobbs [fO=LINK/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=693098:1-0d40892 7-acf7497d-
ddcazdad]
Subject: Re: Fwd: Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order House of Commans Report

The committee has made a number of interesting comments, inciuding on safequarding Firefighter safety
and the risks attaching to the abolition of local acts - that could impact on the Part 8 review.

I think it might be helpful if somecne had a considered read and made a summary of relevant points /
implications if any for Prt B - so we were aware of the HTiklely political falleout of various options if
nothing else...

Tony Lord

ODPM Buildings Diwvision (C)
Zone A 18th Fleoor

Portland House,

Bressenden Place

London, SWLE SLE

Tel:

Fax:

email: tony. lor pm.gsi.gov.uk

>»> Antheny Burd 02/08/04 15:53:47 >>»
To be aware.

Ant

»>» Mark Coram 02/08/04 15:48:53 >»>

The Rreport of the Committee has been published today and has made a number of recommendations which we
are now censtidering.

I have been asked by Andy to make particular reference to Paragraphs 89-105 and the recommendation made
at Paragraph 104, Thess make particular reference to the national Framework/IRMP and colleagues woerking
in those arsas will wish to Took at this section. Andy Jack will be in contact shortly to request
assistance.

& webtink is attached below.

Regards

Mark Coram
Fire safety Legislation Branch

http: /Awww.publications.parliament.uk,/pa/om/crdereg.htm
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